PONDEROSA PINES PROPERTY OWNERS ASSOCIATION
53275 PONDEROSA WAY
LA PINE, OR 97739
541-536-5722

August 21, 2008

RESOLUTION - #1-08-08

Excessive speed on our gravel roadways has created a dust problem as well as
washboard and pothole conditions. This problem of excessive speed creates a

necessity for additional road maintenance.

Based on the foregoing, it is hereby

RESOLVED:
The Board of Directors will change the speed limit from 25 mph back to the

original 15 mph on the gravel roadways. The speed limit of 25 mph will remain in
effect on the paved roadways.
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